2008 Recipient: HAL PELLS 
When his son Ryan began playing minor hockey at the age of five, Hal quickly discovered that coaching one of his sons was not for him. Hal preferred to work behind the scenes 

as a member of the GMHA executive. 

He was a guiding hand for the Georgetown Minor Hockey Associatin for over 35 years. Hal was instrumental in establishing development programs such as CHIP and power skating and helped start a fund to allow underprivileged youths to play hockey. 

He served as GMHA President for over 15 years. He would tell you he was “just trying to put back into the system some of the pleasure and benefits that my family enjoyed” from minor hockey. He was also the last volunteer President of the Georgetown Junior A Raiders, 

The Etobicoke native was also a tireless volunteer for the Halton Hills Sports Museum and the Georgetown Hockey Heritage Council.
